
Meeting Notice
SOUTH DAKOTA BOARD OF TECHNICAL PROFESSIONS

The South Dakota Board of Technical Professions (BoTP) will hold a meeting on Friday, 
September 30, 2022, beginning at 8:30 a.m. (MDT). The meeting will be held in the Conference 
Room of the Clock Tower Plaza, 2525 W. Main Street, Suite 211, Rapid City, SD and via 
Zoom.  

To join the meeting via Zoom, use the link below  
https://state-sd.zoom.us/j/7292571422?pwd=N2VaME9RSEZ1bHN6ZmxXZmpybGZhQT09 

To listen to the meeting via conference call, please use the following information:  

• Call: +1 346-248-7799

• Conference ID: 729 257 1422

• Passcode: 957016

Or scan the QR code with your phone’s camera to get information from the South Dakota BoTP 
meeting web page: 

This meeting will conclude at approximately at 12:00 p.m.  Anyone interested in attending the 

meeting in person, by video conference or by phone is welcome. For more information or 

accommodations please contact Nicole Kasin at 605-367-5770 or nicole.kasin@state.sd.us  

https://state-sd.zoom.us/j/7292571422?pwd=N2VaME9RSEZ1bHN6ZmxXZmpybGZhQT09
mailto:nicole.kasin@state.sd.us

